From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:18 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Alderman Smith Gift / Donation Reporting: Commemorative "Chicago" 50 year anniversary culinary set

Hi Steve,

Alderman Smith was provided with a gift from the band "Chicago" in observance of their 50th Anniversary this morning - the gift set included a set of four (4) steak knives with the Chicago band logo emblazoned on the shaft as well as a pair of cake cutters (for lack of a better description - the technical title escapes me) that also have their logo on them. 

As a bit of history, the band has a long history of involvement in the 43rd Ward - they got their beginnings in Lincoln Park at DePaul, and their manager was a former ward superintendent of the 43rd Ward a number of years ago.  In light of their history in the community, they wanted to provide the commemorative items to our office as a gift to showcase to local residents. 

I can't find an actual price point for these, but in light of the band's history we'd like to accept this gift on behalf of the City of Chicago. 

Please let me know if you need any further information, and have a happy Easter!

Best, 

Adam  

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
